ANNEXE 5

Support from neighbour, Sarah and lan Sharpe, Mill Beck House, 2 Pinewood,
Norton, Malton, YO17 9JT

Dear Matthew
Referring to the TPO listed above and issued 11 October 2022, we would like to express our support for the order.
The trees are quite a feature of the area, especially the Horse Chestnut tree.

We are pleased to note that the order allows for the mamntenance of the trees and if necessary felling and replacement, should the trees prove to be
causing any potential or actual damage.

Kind regards

Sarah and Ian Sharpe

2 Pinewood
Norton
Malton
YO17 9JT



